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MEMORANDUM 

RDCPTF-C 4-2021 

Subject: Stakeholder Engagement Session – June 22, 2021 

Date: June 17, 2021 

To: Regional Development Charges Policy Task Forces 

From: Rob Fleming, Senior Tax & Revenue Analyst 

 

The memo is to advise the Task Force of the first public engagement sessions for the 

2022 Regional Development Charge (RDC) Background Study and By-law to take place 

on June 22, 2021. Two sessions will be held on the day. The first morning session will 

be for municipal stakeholders from the local area municipalities. Save the dates have 

been distributed to Area Treasurers, Planners, Chief Building Officials and Economic 

Development Officers. In the Afternoon, a second session will be held with non-

government stakeholders. Save the dates have been distributed to local BIA, chambers 

of commerce, industrial associations and known developers.  

At these stakeholder meetings, the Region’s consultant will provide an overview of 

development charges highlighting best practice and recent changes to the Development 

Charges Act. Region staff will be available at the engagement session supporting the 

material being presented. A draft RDC policy document will also be made available in 

advance for discussion purposes. As mentioned these are the first meetings which will 

set the stage for much of the work to come as well as future stakeholder sessions. 

If a member of the public would like to receive future communications or notifications of 

upcoming stakeholder meetings they are encouraged to contact the RDC Team at 

regiondc@niagararegion.ca. 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 

Rob Fleming, MBA  

Senior tax & Revenue Analyst 
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